
     

   

 

 

 

    

 

     

    

          

   

 

   

 

 

       

 

        

       

 

 

         

              

         

          

       

 

           

   

 

 

 

 

    

      

      

  

 

 

Confederation of Resident & Ratepayer 

Associations in Toronto 

Wednesday January 7, 2015 

Planning and Growth Management Committee 

Committee Administrator, Nancy Martins 

10th Floor West Toronto City Hall, 100 Queen Street West 

Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 

Sent via email: pgmc@toronto.ca 

Dear Chair and Members of Planning and Growth Management Committee: 

PG1.6: Driveway Widening Policies for Large Lots in Scarborough 

PGMC Meeting 1 – January 8, 2015 

CORRA is an independent incorporated confederation of resident and ratepayer groups in 

Toronto and we are writing to request that the City Clerk provide CORRA with notification of 

the Committee’s decision concerning agenda item PG1.6 and notice of any subsequent 

consideration by Planning and Growth Management Committee (PGMC) or any other 

Committee and Council that may also consider such policies. 

The PGMC Clerk and the City Clerk have CORRA’s contact information to implement our 

request for notice. 

Thank you, 

Eileen Denny, Vice Chair 

Confederation of Resident and Ratepayer Associations in Toronto 

On behalf of CORRA Executive Team 

corratoronto@gmail.com 

   PG1.6.2

mailto:pgmc@toronto.ca
mailto:corratoronto@gmail.com

